
 

 

Support for Parents of Children with Epilepsy  
 

No formal sessions are planned. See òFree Member Activitiesó for 
EEAõs upcoming family-friendly activities . For individual questions or 

concerns, please contact the EEA office for support and information.  

Adult Support Group Schedule  
(Group meets from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. in the EEA office.)  

Please call the Office to advise if you will be attending.  

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 Wednesday, December 9, 2015 
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(This Newsletter can be viewed in full colour on our website.) 

November  

   
Fun BINGO  for Prizes  
Friday, November 27, 1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 
 
Festival of Trees  
Sunday, November 29, 1:00 - 4:00 pm 
Shaw Conference Centre 
9797 Jasper Ave NW  
Meet at Festival ticket booth 
(preregistration deadline Nov. 25) 
 
  

Focus on Epilepsy  

December  
 

Gift Decorating Classes  
Wednesdays, Dec. 2 & 9,  1:00-3:00 pm 
EEA Office 
(preregistration deadline Nov. 30) 
 
Christmas Lunch & Social  
Saturday, December 12,  12:00 - 3:00 pm 
Central Lions Seniors Centre 
11113 - 113 Street NW 
(preregistration deadline Dec. 4) 
 

Fun BINGO  for Prizes  

Friday, December 18, 1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 

Whichever Your Faith, We Wish 
Our Members and Friends Much 
Enjoyment During Your Holiday 

Celebrations!  

Hanukkah  

Christmas  

Day  

New Yearôs           

Eve  

  
 

FREE  M EMBER  ACTIVITY  

Festival of Trees 

Sunday, November 29, 1:00 - 4:00 pm 

Shaw Conference Centre 

Transportation to Member Activities is not provided when public transit is available. EEA Office staff would be 
happy to assist you with transit travel planning if needed. 

 

Annual Christmas Lunch 

and Social 
 

      Saturday, December 12 
 

            For more details see page 3. 

Free Epilepsy Education Forum:  
 

òWhen Patients with Epilepsy Also Have 
Other Neurological Conditionsó 

Thursday, November 12, 2015     6:30-9:00 p.m. 

Glenrose Hospital Auditorium    
 

For further details and to reserve your seat see page 5.  

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/default.html
http://www.festivaloftrees.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EEA Partners with TD Canada Trust in  
Employability Program 

 

Through the initiative of EEA member Tim McCallen, a Branch Manager 
with TD Canada Trust, members who are potentially interested in part-time 

positions as a bank customer service representative (Teller) or full-time 
 positions such as a Financial Service Representative have an  
opportunity to submit a resume directly through TDôs Prairie Region  

Human Resources Counsellor 
 

For Further information  contact EEA Executive Director, Gary Sampley, 
488-9600 or gary@edmontonepilepsy.org  

Focus on Epilepsy is published 6 times  
annually by the Edmonton Epilepsy Association. 
Articles appearing in Focus on Epilepsy do not 

necessarily reflect the opinions of the Association. 

 
We welcome your contributions: 

Do you have a poem or maybe a short story (1/2 
page) that you would like to share with others. Or 
maybe you have read a book from our library and 
want to share a review with others. If you would 
like to share your  wisdom, please submit your 
items to Wendy at our office or e-mail her at  
info@edmontonepilepsy.org 
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Now you can Donate to the EEA online ! 
If you would like to make either a lump sum Donation or a monthly  

donation contribution to the Association by credit card, please visit our website, 

www.edmontonepilepsy.org, and click on the Canada Helps  Logo.   
This donation program gives you  the ability to instantly print off a donation receipt. 

11215 Groat Road NW 

Edmonton,  AB   T5M 3K2 
 

(780) 488-9600  

(780) 447-5486 fax 
1-866-EPILEPSY 

info@edmontonepilepsy.org 
www.edmontonepilepsy.org 

 

 

 

Edmonton Epilepsy Association  
The Epilepsy Association of Northern Alberta  

Link to E-Actionõs On-line 
Epilepsy Resource and 

Community 

Member              Agency 

mailto:gary@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sharon@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sunny@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.canadahelps.org/CharityProfilePage.aspx?CharityID=d31418
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
https://www.facebook.com/edmonton.epilepsy
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
http://www.e-action.ca/Home.aspx?lang=en
https://twitter.com/EEdmonton
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 News from the EEA Office  

Collective Kitchen Program Starting in January 2016  
  

This is a combined support and training program to assist members living on a limited income who lack a knowledge of 
proper nutrition, as well of budgeting and cooking skills. Working collectively, course participants are guided into the 
world of nutrition and how it affects their seizures and overall health.  
 

The course also covers issues such as low cost cooking, food preparation, budgeting skills and planning 
ahead. A hands-on course, it has components of active teaching. Each participant gets to take home 
what they have cooked, usually four to six individual portions, in freezable containers capable of fitting 
into a fridge freezer compartment. 
 

The next Collective Kitchen Project runs from 12:30-3:00 pm on Friday January 22, February 19, March 11, April 22, 
May 20 and June 17. Interested members can phone Sharon at the EEA Office at 780-488-9600 to register.  Registration 
is limited to eight participants. 

$15.00 per person (remainder EEA subsidized).  Limited full subsidies available for those in need.  

Call the EEA office 780-488-9600 to book your seats (pre -registration by December 4th required ). 

Everyone in attendance will get to take home a special gift of their choosing.  

In keeping with our tradition of a different ethnic theme each year, this year will have a Polish 

theme, with entertainment by Lowicz Polish Folklore Ensemble of Edmonton. 

Annual Christmas Lunch and Social  

Saturday, December 12th,  12 ð 3 p.m.    

Central Lions Seniors Centre,  
11113 113 Street, Edmonton 

Gift Wrapping Tips & Tricks  
 

EEA member David Walsh has a real talent for making a gift look beautiful on a budget!  
We are offering two hands-on classes where David will share his tips and tricks with participants.  

 

Wednesdays, December 2 & 9;  1:00 - 3:00 pm 
Please call the EEA office by November 30 to register for this activity.  

 

Donations of wrapping paper, ribbon, new/old ornaments, costume jewellery, beads, dried/silk flowers, 
etc. would be much appreciated. Items can be brought to the EEA office during business hours. 

 

Epilepsy Health Storylines is developed in partnership with Living Well with Epilepsy , and is powered by the Health StorylinesÊ 
platform from Self Care Catalysts Inc. Click here to find out more online.  

https://healthstorylines.com/blog/?page_id=491
https://healthstorylines.com/blog/?page_id=491
http://livingwellwithepilepsy.com/


 

 

2016 EEA Scholarship Awards  
 

The Edmonton Epilepsy Association will fund two $1000 Scholarships in 2016, for the purpose of assisting students to 
advance to or continue with College or University studies.  Application for these Scholarships is open to Greater-

Edmonton area students aged 17-29 years of age who are currently under a Canadian physician's care for 

epilepsy and are Canadian Citizens or who have permanent resident status.   
 

                             Visa students are not eligible for this award. 
 

                       Deadline for applications is March 1st, 2016  
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 News from the EEA Office  

 

To download an application, visit our website: www.edmontonepilepsy.org,   
or call our Office at 780-488-9600 if you wish to receive one by mail. 

Weõre Looking for an Achiever! 
 

Do you know someone living with Epilepsy who has accomplished significant success in life, inspiring 
others in the process? 

 

If you would like to nominate someone for our 2016 òAchiever of the Yearó Award, please do so, in 
writing, to the EEA office by March 1st, 2016.  

 

If you have any questions about the criteria for the award, please contact EEA Executive Director 
Gary Sampley at 780-488-9600 or gary@edmontonepilepsy.org 

THE GIFTS OF WINTER  
 

Winter can be many things: 
a state of mind,  or 

 whistling winds, frosts and snow, 
while sleeping earth 

cradles gifts of spring. 
 

The birth of the Christ-Child 
on that bleak night, 

brought new life for all 
seeking inner light 

bright as the dazzling star of old, 
guiding Wise Men 

to a place unknown. 

 
We like them would guided be 
to inner peace and harmony. 

Knowing surely that our long night, 
like sleeping earth's, 

will bring Spring's delights. 
 

So, come chill wind and winter weather. 
Frosts and snow  

and Christmas time 
bring treasures of the finest kind, 

to waiting hearts and willing minds. 
 

EEA member Jeanne Egert 

We have a limited number of tickets from our 2015 allotment available in the EEA Office. These can 
be accessed by MEMBERS with limited financial resources who need help getting to medical appoint-
ments, EEA events, food shopping, etc., and who do not have an AISH bus pass.  Call 780-488-9600 

or drop by to pick them up. (Please note new EEA Office location.) 

Bus Tickets Available for Members in Reduced Circumstances  

Need Prescriptions Filled?    
 

We recommend the following Pharmacists, who support the programs of the EEA. For all your  
Pharmacy needs, visit their friendly, helpful staff today. 

Southside:  G & E Pharmacy 
                7326-82nd Avenue    
                780-469-7667 

Central:  Royal Pharmacy       
            Ground Floor, 11010-101 Street 
            780-426-0872 

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
mailto:gary@edmontonepilepsy.org
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In partnership with 
 

The Adult Convulsive Disorder Clinic at the Glenrose Rehabilitation Hospital  
 

and  

 

 

 

Presents a Free Educational Forum:  

 

òWhen Patients with Epilepsy Also Have 

Other Neurological Conditionsó 
 

Dr. Ken Makus, Glenrose Rehabilitation Hospital  

Dr. John R. Neilson, Garneau Pediatric Associates   

 

There will be a post -presentation Question & Answer panel.  

 

Thursday, November 12, 2015     6:30-9 p.m. 

Glenrose Hospital Auditorium   10230-111 Ave 
 

A FREE Light Supper will be provided 

 

 

 
 

For more information or to reserve your seat, please call   

780-488-9600 or toll free 1-866-374-5377 or email info@edmontonepilepsy.org 

 

 

This forum will be of interest not only to individuals who live with epilepsy and their family  
members, but also to health care professionals, medical and nursing students, and educators. 

mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org


 

 Page 6 Focus on Epilepsy  

 
Celebrate the Grape Fundraiser  


